
Subject: Re: Viewing and Printing PostScript Files
Posted by penteado on Fri, 17 Dec 2010 02:34:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Dec 17, 12:14 am, Jeremy Bailin <astroco...@gmail.com> wrote:
>  Well, this is what my journal guidelines say:
> 
>    Authors using LaTeX need to have their figure files in EPS format

I agree. In general, among the most common formats more associated
with LaTeX, it is the most appropriate for things to be embedded in
others.
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